South Walton County Mosquito Control District

Director Commissioners
Darrin Dunwald Seat 1 — Doug Liles
Seat 2 —

Seat 3 — Kristine Faulk

December 8, 2022

To All Residents and Visitors:

Our office will be closed for the Christmas Holiday beginning Friday, December 23,
2022, and we will re-open on Tuesday, January 3, 2023. During this time, the
dumpsters located in the back of our property will NOT be available for use. If you
will be needing to utilize them during this closure, please make the necessary
arrangements to do so before the 23™ of December. No dumping of any kind will
be permitted while our office is closed, and all areas of Mosquito Control are
monitored 24 hours a day. We thank you for your cooperation during this time
and our Skeeter Family wish you a very Merry Christmas and a blessed and
prosperous New Year!

Sincerely,

O DA

Darrin Dunwald
Director

774 North County Hwy 393
Santa Rosa Beach, FL. 32459
(850} 267-2112 Office
(850) 267-2712 Fax



